A Note from Ms. Jessie

September 20, 2019

Class Website
  If you haven’t had a chance to look at our class website, please do.  You can find photos of the second graders busy at work! 
msjessie2ndgrade.weebly.com
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Missing Book
  We are missing a book from our classroom – Don’t Let the Pigeon Drive the Bus by Mo Willems.  Please look at home for this book.  It is a Fowler Public Library book that I borrowed to celebrate our author of the month.
Hot lunch
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 Reminder that HOT LUNCH is on Wednesday, Sep. 25 so if you ordered for your child, you don’t have to pack lunches Tuesday night! (  Just remember to send a morning snack.
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Walk-a-thon
   Friday, Sep. 27 is our Walk-a-thon.  We will begin walking after lunch, around 12:45, after taking a school photo.  Please join us to walk if you can! 
NUT Day
 Thursday, Sep. 26 is our Nut day for those with no uniform violations for this month.  Be sure you check with your child to see if they earned this NUT day.
NO more shorts!!!
   Just a reminder that in the month of October, shorts are no longer allowed to be worn to school.  Be sure you’ve got those pants ready to go. (
Have a fabulous weekend!














